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CONCERN:   A parent and a number of students spoke out against the decision to dismiss the Girls 
Varsity Soccer Coach at Paloma Valley High School.  Two parents showed up before Closed Session at 
4:00 p.m. to speak in favor of the decision. 
 
RESPONSE:  The Coach was dismissed by the Principal, and the Superintendent supports that decision.  
It is a confidential personnel matter, so the reasons for her dismissal as a walk-on coach cannot be 
shared with the public. 
 
On April 25, 2016, the Superintendent went to Paloma Valley High School to meet with the student 
athletes to explain that their Coach would not be returning in 2016-17. 
 
 
 
 

 


